
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/16/2022 11:31:08 PM

First name: Patricia

Last name: Hine

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please reopen the Willamette National Forest. The public has a right to recreate in our beautiful

wooded landscape. Please discontinue post-fire logging. Not every old logging road needs "hazards" removed. It

sounds like just a "cover" for taking more carbon-capturing trees and habitat from our fast shrinking wild animals.

It's not 1950 anymore. We are in a climate emergency, and our forests are the climate solution made right here in

the Pacific Northwest. Please rethink these antiquated practices. Thank you.


